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photographs and
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of exercises involving
the most common
movements of the
body. Over a hundred
new illustrations
were added in this
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has very clear and
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easy to understand
and convert to three
dimensional
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particular
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as a basis for the
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pages. Using
hundreds of
drawings and
photographs, this
companion volume
to Anatomy of
Movement describes
and illustrates
specific exercises for
strengthening each
part of the
musculoskeletal
anatomy.
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photographs and
drawings, a
comprehensive series
of exercises involving
the most common
movements of the
body. Over a hundred
new illustrations
were added in this
revised edition.
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Anatomy of
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by Andree Lamotte
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edition) at the best
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Free shipping for
many products!
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Review: While other
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anatomy. The author
has offered insight
into the relation of
anatomy with
physical movements
in things just as
exercise and dance.
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anatomy not for its
own sake, but in its
functional
relationship to the
actual movements of
the body in dance,
exercise, and other
physical disciplines.
In this newly-revised
edition, a majority of
the thousand-plus
illustrations are new
or have been
modified by the
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of movement
presents a dynamic
integrated approach
to the study of the
physical structures of
the musculoskeletal
system and their
functional
relationship to the
movements of the
human body in clear
and concise text
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comprehensive series
of exercises involving
the most common
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body. Over a hundred
new illustrations
were added in this
revised edition.
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Anatomy of
Movement. Over a
hundred new
illustrations were
added in this revised
edition. The exercises
were chosen on the
basis of their
effectiveness and
with concern for their
safety. Some are
designed to focus on
strengthening a
particular ...
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